13" September 2023

Licencing Team

London Borough of Haringey
Level 1

River Park House

225 High Road

Wood Green

N22 8HQ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Representation with respect to NOYA, 454-466 West Green Road, N15 3PT

Prevention of crime and disorder

We live about 30 metres from the above premises and believe that allowing the licence to sell
alcohol after 10pm is a recipe for social nuisance and must not be allowed. More crucially, music
beyond 10 pm must be avoided as people retire to sleep. Further, closing time beyond midnight will
cause tipsy clients to linger around noisily in the area causing sleepless nights. We STRONGLY oppose
the granting of licence to sell alcohol and the playing of music after 10pm. The Team should review

the very serious nuisance problem we suffered when the pub across the road from the current
premises had similar opening hours around eight years ago. The matter went to court.

Public safety

Indeed, with the sale of alcohol, there is a very serious danger of adversely affecting public safety.
School children use the pavements to walk to and from school.

Public Nuisance

It is almost a guarantee that selling alcohol and playing music will be a nuisance to the public with
drunkards loitering around the pub/restaurant and in the small park across the road.

Protection of children from harm

Not granting a licence to sell alcohol will protect children and the local community from harm.

Yours faithfully



